
  

Important Dates: 
August 25: Vancouver Waterslides Trip with Friends of Tigger’s Summer Camp! 
Tigger’s Too Playschool- We will be having two staff leaving us this month.  Vaishali 
wants to start a family of her own, and Navneet is moving to Vancouver. WE want 
to wish them the best in their next chapter of their lives.  
 
 

Dear Parents,  
   
 Welcome to August at Tigger’s! During these hot summer days, please 
remember to ensure your child has sunscreen, a hat and water bottle with them at 
the center, as well as appropriate attire for warmer days to prevent over heating! 
We have been enjoying a fabulous summer with lots of outdoor activities and group 
games, adventures and nature exploring! Our summer camp is in full swing, and we 
are very excited for more fun to come, including our annual trip to the Vancouver 
Waterslides! Please watch for an information notice to ensure you child is ready for 
the field trip. At our other centers we’ve been spending our days filled with themed 
crafts and seasonal activities! Remember fall is just around the corner and our 
Afterschool care centers will be reopening in September so secure your spots now.  

 

  

Tigger’s August Newsletter 

Monthly Themes: 
Tigger’s Playschool: Farm/Wild Animals 

Tigger’s Too Playschool: Welcome to the Animal Farm 
Tigger’s Too Toddler Center: Hello Farm Animals 

Friends of Tigger’s Summer Camp: Ocean 

Happy Birthday to All 
Our August Kiddos! 

FB: Tigger’s Playschool 

IG: @tiggerschildcare 

Raymonde Foyster         undertheumbrellainc1161@gmail.com          250 – 818 - 7677 
Samantha Hill  tiggersmedia@gmail.com     www.childcare4u.ca 
Tigger’s Playschool -250-383-1187            Friends of Tigger’s (Princess)- 250-889-9125 
Tigger’s Too Playschool- 778-584-4468     Friends of Tigger’s (Caledonia)-250-208-6014 
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